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Website Posting 
 

February 01, 2022 (Amended 2/14/22) 
 
Based on information at the time of required posting, the City did not violate the NPDES Permit 
conditions (as modified by the March 2021 MAO) for the month of January 2022. 

Once the DMR is finalized, if there are any changes to the original posting, the City will 
provide an amended posting. 
 
Based on review of the DMR at the time of submission (2/10/22) the City reports it violated 
the NPDES Permit’s Monthly Average BOD5 Loading by discharging 193 lbs (NPDES limit of 
160 lbs) from January 1st through January 24th, and from January 28th through January 31st, 
but met the limit as modified by the MAO (400 lbs) during this time period. 


